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Jerry Chandler, President 2010\ 
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We were fortunate to have Joe Ruminski from the Ashville, NC area with 
us for our August demo and for an all-day hands-on session.  Joe is a 
good teacher as well as a good woodturner and was most open in sharing 
his skills with all of us.  This month we will have Dave Hout demonstrating 
metal spinning.   

I’m looking forward to this branch of turning that I have not seen before. 

The American Association of Woodturners will celebrate its 25-year anniversary in 2011 at the 
St. Paul symposium. One of the many special events there will be an exhibition, Turning 25 – A 
Celebration. Each chapter of the AAW is encouraged and welcome to enter this exhibit. The 
exhibit goal is to have every AAW chapter represented and for each chapter to enter a lathe-
turned work that exemplifies and represents that chapter.  CWT will be participating in this by 
having any of you who are interested submit an item that will be displayed at our December 
Christmas Gathering.  We will select one of the pieces to represent our Chapter at that meeting.  
The AAW guidelines for the piece are that is must fit inside an 8” cube and must weight no more 
than three (3) pounds.  For more details, go to the AAW website at www.woodturner.org.   

The CWT Board is working on nominations for officers for 2011.  If you are interested in serving 
as President, Vice-President Program Chair, Secretary or Treasurer please let one of the current 
board members know.  It takes a team to make this chapter successful and we need your 
involvement.   

The committee developing a training program for demonstrators is currently working on the 
details of this project.  We have received approval to offer a 1-1/2 hour rotation at the 2011 
Southern States Symposium on developing and conducting a woodturning demonstration that 
will be presented by Frank Penta.  More details to follow later. 

Our chapter counts on income from our monthly raffles to help meet our yearly budget needs.  
Please remember to bring something woodturning related to make the raffle more interesting and 
appealing.  Wood, tools, books, etc. are always popular. 

Bill McMahan, our Sandwich Chair, promises to have BB- Q 
sandwiches for the September 14th meeting along with baked 
beans and chips.  

See you Tuesday.  

 

Jerry          �  
 

Bill McMahan at the Ruminski 
workshop 

Continued on Page 2 
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David Hout will demonstrate at the September 
meeting how to use a wood lathe to spin 
metal. This involves using a wood form over 
which a flat metal disc of aluminum, copper, 
brass, or pewter is spun to the shape of the 
form. 

David Hout is a veteran woodworking/ 
woodturning teacher from Akron, OH. David 
shares his love of wood by instructing and 
demonstrating locally and nationally, and he is 
well-liked and respected for his easy-going 
teaching style and keen ability to convey his 
knowledge to students. A founding member of 
the American Association of Woodturners, he 
has served on their board of directors and is 
the founding member and past president of 
two local AAW chapters. You may have 
watched David when he was host on the DIY 
Network, demonstrating a series of shows on 
Woodturning Techniques. 
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by Mike Peace 

 

 
One of Joe’s 
Wall Medallions 

Joe Ruminski kept our attention as he went 
through a number of small items that can be 
made in an evening such as a cup and ball 
toy, ladies hand mirror, small birdhouse 
ornament, and a wall medallion with an off 
center hole. Joe also demonstrated how easy 
it was to do a spiral for goblet or other small 
object.  He also explained his finishing 
techniques.  Joe was nice enough to donate 
one of his DVDs for the club library and one 
for the raffle. Some of his sources include: 

Continued on Page 2  
http://www.jannsnetcraft.com/plug-screweyes-
screws/307930.aspx  for screw eyes.   

http://www.stewmac.com/ for metal dyes used 
in guitar making.  Joe provided this source for 
hand mirrors  http://www.createforless.com/   
“The item is Darice Mirrors 3 inch diameter. They come 
two to a pack for 79 cents. You have to buy 6 packs or 
more at a time.” 

Here is a link to a youtube video of Joe filmed 
a couple of years ago.  It is almost an hour 
long. 

http://video.google.com/videoplay?docid=260
7524290382823850# 
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By Mike Peace 

Participants:  
Jerry Chandler  
Mike Peace 
Dan Albertus 
Roger Norris 
Bill McMahan  
Al Pannell 

We all had a great time at Joe Ruminski’s 
hands-on workshop making a tear drop hollow 
form vase and a goblet. Here is the result of 
our efforts.   

 
Dan Albertus sent Joe the following email 
which kind of speaks to what we all 
experienced: 

Dear educator friend, 

Joe, last Tuesday was a special day!  The all-
day workshop was very well received by our 

Continued from Page 1 
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members.  You were constantly helping everyone 
and you paced the 'learning segments' for 
optimum retention.  The years of being an 
educator came through so well when you met 
our hourly 'body stretching needs', to the literal 
'guidance of my hands while turning on the 
lathe'.  This was the closest feeling of true 
guidance in turning by a professional I have 
ever had!  I had never relaxed at the lathe on 
fine cuts like I did that afternoon. I have always 
been 'Guts & Blood' at the lathe and you helped 
me experience something different!  I thank you 
for that!  I know I will enjoy turning more now. 

The evening Demo was a packed, up tempo 
session with ideas and turning for everyone.  I 
have sat through years of demos and can 
honestly say last Tuesday I witnessed the best 
educational chips-flying and idea session I have 
ever sat through!!  My highest compliment for 
such a well-planned day!   

Thanks again,  Dan.�  
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By Mike Gibson 
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Leigh Brookes  
is from 
Lawrenceville. 
You can tell from 
his work he did 
not just fall into 
the Vortex 
yesterday! 

 

Leigh brought 
in a beautiful 
hollow form  
with 
embellishment 
learned from 
Dixie Biggs.  

 

Stephen 
Brown  of 
Gainesville is 
associated with 
CAG Lumber. 
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Turning Saturdays are a great way to get 
to know other club members and do some 
hands on turning. Bob Black will facilitate 
our next session on turning a birdhouse 
ornament in the manner demonstrated by 
Joe Ruminski using a wooden Morse 
Taper. The Turning Saturday will be at our 
regular meeting place, Baxter’s Belmont 
Shop at 9:00 AM until mid afternoon. 

Bring a sack lunch, tools if you like (we 
have tools in the shop) and expect to have 
fun. Wood and supplies will be provided.  
Contact Bob Black if you think you might 
attend so we can better plan. 

Continued from Page 2 
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Date Presenter Topic 
Sep 14 Dave Hout Metal Spinning 
Sep 17-19  Turning Southern Style – 2010 Symposium at Unicoi 
Sep 25 Bob Black Woodturning Saturday 9AM- 3PM 
Oct 7-14  State Fair with Turning Exhibitions, Perry, GA 
Oct 12 Jerry Chandler Christmas Ornaments 
Nov 9 Bob Schlowsky High Quality Photographs With Simple Equipment 

http://sportsletters.schlowsky.com/ 
Dec 14  Christmas Party 
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We do not have a photo for the following members on the 
website: 

Ray Gentry 
Richard Golden 
Jack Nelson 
Mike Sewell 
Danny Thompson  
Donald Wilkins 
Eric Winney 

You can upload your own Photo or remind me or Mike 
Gibson, our staff photographer, to take your picture at one 
of the meetings and I will add it to your profile. 
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Woodturning Instruction 

The following club members give private woodturning 
instruction in their shops.   

Dan Albertus,  404-702-0400, Building & design of 
woodturning shops, www.appalachianwoodturnings.com 

Wes Jones, 770-972-6803 wwjones@comcast.net 

Jack Morse , 770-316-7941, johmmorse@bellsouth.net      
�   

 

I want your Newsletter input to include 
Articles, News items, tips, hints, 
suggestions or classified advertisements 
to list your surplus equipment or supplies 
for sale, etc.). 

Contact me at mtpeace@bellsouth.net, 
770-205-1610. �  
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